Use school letterhead
Not official letter, sample for counselor use!

Date:_______________

Dear Parent:

Your child, ___________________________ will be staffed at the Student Services Management Team meeting on Wednesday,

______________________ at ____________.  

We welcome you to this meeting and ask you notify me or your child’s teacher if you are planning to attend.

Due to the large number of cases to be presented, we are on a very tight time limit and we try very hard to adhere to the time schedule.  Please plan on arriving 5 to 10 minutes early. 

The meetings are held in the Guidance office.  Please stop in the main office, sign in, and pick up a visitor’s pass.  The Guidance office is located on the front hall just down from the Media Center and Computer Lab.

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 627-7068.









Sincerely,




School Counselor
